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FCC PETERSBURG
INMATE BULLETIN

Due to mechanical issues related to the supplier of water to
FCC Petersburg, we will be temporarily restricting the
consumption and use of water. Starting at 4:00 PM, today
Tuesday, February 16, 2021. on a rotating schedule, each
housing unit will have access to water to flush toilets for one
hour. After the completion of the hour the toiles will be shut off
to conserve water consumption. Once each houing unit has
had the oportunity to flush toilets the rotation will start back
over. REMINDER all water is still under a boil advisery and is
not sutible for consumption.

Example: (All times are aproximate)

A/B Unit: Water on to flush toilets 4:00 Pm to 5:00 PM
C/D Unit: Water on to flush toilets 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM
E/F Unit: Water on to flush toilets 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM

All toilets will be shut off at 8:00 pm. At 8:00 AM toilets will be
turned back on, on a rotating bases.




